
 

 

 

 

ISD/ACAD/CIR/104/2024                                              12/11/2024  

CIRCULAR 

(KG I to XII) 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings of the day! 
 

We are delighted to announce that our school will be celebrating Children’s Day on Thursday, 

14th November 2024. This will be a non-instructional day for students from KG to Class XII, filled 

with exciting competitions, cultural programs, and festivities to make the day special. 

 

To make this celebration even more memorable, students are invited to wear colorful attire, 

adhering to our school’s dress code guidelines. 

 

Please take note of the following guidelines to ensure a smooth and enjoyable celebration: 
 

Attire: Students are welcome to wear colorful clothing that reflects the spirit of Children’s Day. 

We kindly ask that clothing be appropriate, comfortable, and in line with the school’s dress code 

policy, avoiding any attire that is revealing or inappropriate. Students not complying with this may 

be asked to change or return home as per school norms. 

 

Gadgets: Please ensure that your child does not bring gadgets such as mobile phones or cameras to 

school on this day. Any such items, if brought, will be confiscated and not returned. 

 

Valuables: To avoid loss or damage, we request that children refrain from wearing any expensive 

jewelry or bringing valuable items to school. 

 

Our goal is to create a joyful and vibrant atmosphere where students can enjoy the festivities and 

bond with one another. Your cooperation is essential in helping us make this event a memorable 

experience for all. 

 

Thank you for your support! 

 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

 

Amar Srivastava 

Principal 

 
 

 

   

 

 
 


